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17.10.22 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As a school we constantly have reviews of our policies and procedures to ensure that 

everyone in the school community is safe.  At All Souls’ we have a diverse community and with 

serving more than 250 children, as you can imagine, we have many allergies and dietary 

requirements between the children and staff members.  

Due to this we would like to ask for your co-operation in that no sweets or treats are 

brought into school to share with the class when it is your child’s birthday.  We will ensure 

that your child has a nice birthday in school and they of course are still allowed to wear their 

own clothes to celebrate their special day! 

Can I also ask that you have a little reminder to your children about health and hygiene with 

regards to toilets.  We have spoken on many occasions with the children about keeping their 

toilets clean.  We have had occasions of children locking the doors and crawling out 

underneath them.  They know that this is not acceptable but it also poses a hygiene risk as 

toilet floors are not always the most clean!  

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

Mrs Ransley  

    

 

 


